Town of Moorcroft Workshop Tuesday, July 30th, 2019

Town Council Present: Mayor Dick Claar, Councilmen Dale Petersen and Ben Glenn **Town Employees Present:** Clerk/Schneider Cheryl Schneider, Public Works Director Cory Allison and HDR Engineer Heath Turbiville

RCS representatives RC Skull and Evan Walterman were present to discuss the bid that was submitted for the Waste Water Treatment Plant Improvement Phase 1 Lagoon project and presented a list of possible value engineering items. A workshop will be scheduled with Lorraine from USDA to discuss funding.

Cheryl Schneider